
December 2023 
 
 
We have become aware of some questions pertaining to voting rights at The 
Emanuel Board of Trustees meetings. 
 
While all synagogue members are welcome to attend the Board of Trustees 
meetings, The Emanuel Constitution states that elected board members, lifetime 
members, who have attended 3 meetings within the last 12 meetings, and the 
Presidents, or a designee, of Sisterhood, Brotherhood, Minyonaires, and Board of 
Education have voting privileges. 
 
These rules do not apply to the Congregational Annual Meeting in June, when 
everyone who is a member in good standing can vote. 
 
If there are any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Hilda Slivka, Assistant Secretary 
Andrea Goldenberg, Secretary 
 
 


